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  Dear Member's of the Board,

  As a lifelong Californian and sportsman, I am concerned about water and it's management in our world. Before
Europeans arrived in our state there thrived a whole system of wildlife which took advantage of an environment
which took millions of years to develop.
We have to honor that fact by allowing enough of the resources of our state to maintain that system, in perpetuity.
If we find we need more water, we should look elsewhere for it.

Vernon Kuska
3114 Bradshaw Rd
Wheatland CA
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